From: Marc C. Laredo

To: Susan Albright; Jennifer Breslouf

Cc: City Council

Subject: Re: New Docket Item - Land Use
Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:46:52 PM

Good idea to add Law - please do so.

Marc C. Laredo
Councilor At-Large, Ward 7
617-290-3843 (cell)

From: Susan Albright <susansophia.albright@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:45:15 PM

To: Jennifer Breslouf <jbreslouf@newtonma.gov>

Cc: City Council <citycouncil@newtonma.gov>

Subject: Re: New Docket Item - Land Use

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

i think this should go to the Law Department as well. Ouida had a whole discussion with
many of us about what we can and can't do. I'll sign on.

On Tue, Jan 4, 2022 at 2:39 PM Jennifer Breslouf <jbreslouf(@newtonma.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Please let me know if you would like to be a co-docketer on the following item:

Councilors Laredo, requesting a discussion with the Planning and Development
Department regarding how the City Council currently sets mitigation contributions and fees
for special permit projects and the establishment of standards for such contributions and
fees. I think this should go to Land Use.

Thanks,
Jenn Breslouf
Office of the City Council

617-796-1218
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When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined
that most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.

Susan Albright, President
Newton City Council

Councilor-at-Large wWard 2



